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PLEASE REMEMBER HEAVY TRASH PICK UP IS THE 1ST WEDNESADY OF EVERY MONTH.
Please DO NOT leave bulk trash on sidewalks/driveways until designated trash day 

(However, the night before IS okay)

SAFETY CORNER!!

** Please drive slowly!! School is out and we want to
keep everyone safe, especially our kids!

** Please be mindful of local laws and restrictions
regarding FIREWORKS!!

** Avoid dry or windy conditions & always check for
burn bans in our area before BBQing, burning leaves or

using firepits.

** We’ve had unseasonably HOT temps, 
& July may be more of the same! 

Remember to stay hydrated, and don’t forget the
kiddos and pets too!!

*** PARENTS!!! Please pay close attention to your
children while at the park. ***

In the past, older kids/young adults, have vandalized 
equipment, and behaved inappropriately, especially after 

dark. 
There are NO lights back there, so please be diligent 
regarding their safety & the neighbors living nearby

ENJOY BOATING, BBQs, 
PICNICs, VACATION, OR 

WHATEVER FUN YOU HAVE 
PLANNED FOR JULY!!!

NEXT BOARD 
MEETING

will be held 
SEPTEMBER 2022!
Exact date & time
will be announced

soon.

As previously mentioned, the open 
position on the HOA Board needs to 

be filled ASAP!!
If interested, please contact Shelly
shellywich@imcmanagement.net

PH: 936-756-0032
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